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Dear Parents/Carers,  

It is hard to believe that we are nearing the end of Year 11 and Year 13ôs time with us at St. Brigidôs, 

as their last day is next Friday, 28th May. Some of our Year 11 and 13 pupils have been with us 

since Nursery! It is a great shame that this year we canôt celebrate with the usual aplomb, but we 

hope that their Leaversô Afternoon Tea and Prizegiving goes some way to make up for this.  

In other GCSE and A-level news, please see the CDG page on the school website for the latest 

information about appeals this year (released this week). 

Thank you to the staff who have worked incredibly hard to ensure that all learners have sufficient 

evidence for their CDGs and that all evidence is thoroughly marked, standardized and moderated. 

Thank you too to our Foundation Phase and Key Stage 2 teams who worked all day on Wednesday 

to transform their indoor and outdoor learning areas for the benefit of all of the children. 

Weôre heading into our final week of the Half Term and itôs going to be a very busy oneð we thank 

you for your continued prayers and words of support as we work together to be a thriving 

community. 

God Bless you and your families.  

Kind regards, 

Mrs L Crimes 
Pennaeth / Headteacher 

On Sunday the Christian Church will be      
celebrating the great feast of Pentecost, the 
coming of the Holy Spirit on the apostles and 
the birthday of the Church.  

Just like the apostles and Mary we too want 

and need to be filled with the Holy Spirit.  

The Holy Spirit gives óLifeô and fire to our 

souls.  But what does it mean to be filled with 

the Holy Spirit and how can we recognise it in 

our lives? 

 

 

St Paul, a famous follower of Jesus, tells us clearly, how to recognise the presence of 

the Holy Spirit in our lives and he calls these qualities ófruitsô.  

Just as we can tell a tree is good because it 

produces good fruit, in the same way, we can 

tell that we are allowing the Holy Spirit to work 

in us and through us, by the way we behave 

and treat other people. 

 

Holy Spirit of love, immerse me in compassion 

and kindness and enlighten my heart and mind.  

Fill my speech with expressions of peace and 

understanding and may my words bring comfort 

and consolation to those in need.  Amen  
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Monday 24th May 

CCF - Year 9, 12 & 13 only 

15.45 - 17.15 

 

Friday 28th May  

May Half Term 

 

Monday 7th June 

Pupils Return to School 

 

CONTACT US 

01745 815 228 

Option 1 to report an absence /  

Option 2 for general enquiries 

Primary - Class Seesaw 

Year 7  - Year7F5@Hwbcymru.net  

Year 8 - Year8F5Hwbcymru.net 

Year 9 - Year9F5Hwbcymru.net 

Year 10 - Year10F5Hwbcymru.net 

Year 11 - Year115Hwbcymru.net 

Year12 - Year12F5Hwbcymru.net 

Year13F5@Hwbcymru.net  

 

Follow us on Twitter: 

@StBrigidsSch 

Highest Form Attendance for 
the week - Year 6 

 Well done.  



 

 

On the day outside events could re-start, 21 Year 10s took to the hills, to test 

their map-reading and compass skills, around Moel Arthur in the Clwydians.     

Navigation is a great skill for cadets: learning the symbols, remembering how to 

orientate the map, taking a compass bearing and using all of that to find your 

position.  

Everyone has already taken part in a Duke of Edinburgh Bronze-level expedition, and Mondayôs ótestô was really to prove to the 

young people themselves, that they all can read a map, that they all can follow a route and, hopefully, have fun as well.  

Da iawn a llongyfarchiadau. 

Do you want to help make a difference while you shop in the 

Amazon app, at no extra cost to you?  

You can now use the Amazon Shopping app on your mobile 

phone to sign up for AmazonSmile and select St Brigid's School 

Limited as your favourite charity.  

Simply follow the instructions below to select St Brigid's School 

Limited as your charity and activate AmazonSmile in the app.       

Amazon will donate a portion of your eligible mobile app         

purchases to us. 

 

How it works: 

1. Open the Amazon app on your phone 

2. Select the main menu (=) & tap on "AmazonSmile" within Pro-

grammes & Features 

3. Select St Brigid's School Limited as your charity 

4. Follow the on-screen instructions to activate AmazonSmile in 

the mobile app  

   

Thank you to everyone who has already supported our 

Go Fund Me page where we are raising money to   

purchase a new Laser Cutter for the Design             

Technology department.  The Laser Cutter will benefit 

every year group in school.  

Use this link to support the pupils https://

gofund.me/3add28b7  


